
 
 
   

    Abstract/Paper Acceptance Letter 
12th  December,2019 
 
To, 
 
Ms. Sushma V,  
Research Scholar (Management), 
Visvesvaraya Technological University,  
Belagavi and Asst. Professor, 
Department of Business Administration,  
Sahyadri College of Engineering & Management,  
Mangaluru.  
 
 
We are pleased to confirm that your abstract/ paper entitled “Skill Assessment of 
Management Students for Mentoring on the Employability Skills - A study on a Tier 
3 B-School in Dakshina Kannada District, Karnataka, India” has been accepted for 
presentation at the“ 4th International Conference On “Opportunities and Challenges in 
Business Management (OCBM - 2020)”, will be held on  25th & 26th February, 2020 
 at Manipal Academy of Higher Education (MAHE), Dubai, UAE. 

 
Please note that the registration fee does not cover overnight accommodation or any local 
travel costs.  We advise you make these arrangements separately. Program schedule will 
be sent to you soon.  

  

We look forward to welcoming you at the conference.  

  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Jason Fitzsimmons 

Chairperson  & Dean – School of Business, 

Manipal Academy of Higher Education, Dubai Campus, 


